
From:  
Sent: Tuesday, December 15, 2020 11:02 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill  
Subject: Refusal of the proposed D01-19005 and D02-19023 

This email is written to express our refusal to build four residential buildings at 0 Oneida 
Crescent. Please look at current rental vacancy at the surrounding buildings, this new 
proposal will make things a lot worse.  

Owner at Suite 1218, 39 Oneida Cres. Richmond Hill 
Kerry Yang  


